
Good News from the Highlands!

Thanks to heavy rains this April, both Katse Dam and Mohale Dam
are now spilling over, creating breathtaking waterfalls across the
Lesotho Highlands. This natural spectacle is not just a sign of
healthy water reserves for the region – it’s also a golden
opportunity to showcase the stunning beauty of our mountains to
locals and visitors alike!

Project Update:

The spillage is a testament to the success of our water
management efforts. While our teams continue to monitor dam
levels and ensure safety, this overflow highlights the abundance of
water resources we are proud to steward.

The rains have transformed the highlands into a lush, vibrant
paradise. Now is the perfect time to explore the wonders around our
projects:

April Rains Bring Spectacular Spills at Katse & Mohale Dams – A
Call to Explore Lesotho’s Beauty!



Katse Dam: Witness the powerful spill against a backdrop
of misty peaks. Don’t miss the nearby Katse Botanical
Gardens, now bursting with wildflowers.

Mohale Dam: Hike along scenic trails to viewpoints where
the dam’s cascades meet the rugged landscape.

As members of the LHDA team, you’ve helped make these
resources thrive. Now, let’s celebrate and share the magic of the
highlands! Whether you’re planning a weekend trip or inviting
friends, this is a chance to boost tourism and show the world why
Lesotho’s mountains are unforgetable.

Come See for Yourself!

 Pack your boots, grab your camera, and join us in discovering the
awe-inspiring sights right at our doorstep. Let’s turn this season’s
rains into memories – and remind everyone why our work here
matters.

The mountains are calling – will you answer?


